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EN010106 – Sunnica Energy Farm  

Letter from Health and Safety Executive for Northern Ireland 

Re:   Planning application LA08/2021/0586/F 

HSENI Ref:  CN202105-0007 

LPA:  Armagh City, Banbridge & Craigavon Local Planning Office 

Date:  10 September 2021 

  



 

4 Health & Safety Executive 
Northern Ireland 
 
83 Ladas Dr ve, Be fast, BT6 9FR, Northern Ire and 
Te ephone: 028 9024 3249 He p ne:    0800 0320 121 
Textphone:  Facs m e:  028 9023 5383 
Ema :  ma @hsen .gov.uk Web: www.hsen .gov.uk 

Armagh City, Banbridge & Craigavon Local Planning Office 
Bridgewater House 
Planning Office 
23a Castlewellan Road 
Banbridge 
BT32 4AX 
 
10 September 2021 
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam 
 
Planning Ref LA08/2021/0586/F 
 
HSENI Ref: CN202105-0007 

Lands 170m west of 42 Ballydown Rd, Banbridge BT32 4JB 
 
HSENI, in a previous response, advised that the applicant should provide information 
on the type and mass of dangerous substance stored or produced during normal 
operation or associated with a fire/explosion. 
 
The document provided by the applicant (dated 12/04/2021) provides the 
concentration of dangerous substances but not the mass as requested or a means to 
calculate them. Therefore it cannot be used to determine if the COMAH Regulations 
are applicable or Hazardous Substance Consent is required. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

Notifications Team, HSENI 

 




